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March 2021

Dear Valued Supplier,

IAl Mabat has engaged IHS Markit, a worldwide leader in technical content services, to assist us in the
collection of Packaging Information. This data is being gathered for components and materials which we
purchase from our valued suppliers and your authorized distributors.

Your company is an important supplier to us. We are seeking your cooperation in providing the
requested information as quickly and completely as possible. The part data information for your
products is essential for us.

Please provide the requested information to IHS Markit as quickly as possible, preferably within 1 week
of receipt of this request. Should you have general Al specific queries about this project please contact

Reouven Allouche at ralush@iai.co.il who is responsible for this Packaging project.

Please direct all clarification and/or technical questions regarding this request to the IHS Markit contact
indicated in the accompanying email.

We greatly appreciate your cooperation.

Regards,

Reouven Allouche 4@&




